
 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am,  

We have some exciting news!! This year we will be hosting our annual Geronimo 
Birthday Celebration on September 21ST, 2024. We are looking for sponsors to 
help fund our event. In return for your sponsorship, we are offering multiple 
advertising opportunities leading up to the event this year.  

 

PLATINUM - $1000 and UP 

• Social media recognition 

• Logo/Link placed on Geronimo website 

• Banner placed at event (Provided by Geronimo) 

• Vendor booth option at event 

• Announced recognition at event 

GOLD - $500 to $999 

• Social media recognition 

• Logo/Link placed on Geronimo website 

• Banner placed at event (Provided by Geronimo) 

• Announced recognition at event 

SILVER - $499 and Below 

• Social media recognition 

• Banner placed at event (your business provides) 

• Announced recognition at event 

 



 

 

Company Name:             

Address:              

Contact:              

Phone:              

Website:              

 

Level of Sponsorship:            

 

Payment Attached: 

Cash:     Check #:     (payable to City of Geronimo) 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  Please mail sponsorship paperwork 
and money to:  

City of Geronimo  
Attn: Geronimo Birthday Celebration 
100 W. Main St.  
Geronimo, Ok 73543  
 
Any Questions about sponsorships or donations, please contact Jami Simpson OR 
Sarah Lechich at Geronimo City Hall at 580-353-5511. 
 


